
Dear colleagues,

I take great pleasure in being able to address you in the second issue of our journal, the 
publication of which is a source of pride for me. Furthermore, I find it meaningful that 
the timing of its publication is immediately before our congress which will be held bet-
ween May 26 and 29, 2016. I thank our valuable researchers who contributed to our jo-
urnal by submitting their studies and wish that they continue their support increasingly. 
I also owe thanks to Ali Cangül and Kare Publishing for their professional attitudes and 
their contributions regarding the design and publication of our journal in line with inter-
national standards. We have taken all the necessary steps so that our journal will appear 
on international indexes, and we have obtained our ISSN and DOI numbers. We will have 
our place in TUBITAK’s list at the end of our first year of publication. By including a great 
number of scientists from other countries among the reviewers of our journal, we wish 
to have a stronger position in the international arena. 

As you know, our society has undertaken important international activities. 2018 IFEA 
(International Federation of Endodontic Association) congress will be held in Istanbul. 
This will be immediately followed by APEC (Asian Pacific Endodontic Confederation), 
which will also be held in our country. I have no doubt that we will successfully accomp-
lish these activities with the contributions from our valuable colleagues. I think the pres-
tige of our society in the international arena will further increase owing to this journal. 
Wishing to be able to reach you in our next issues, I extend my regards on behalf of our 
Board of Directors.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Faruk Haznedaroğlu, M.D.
Chairman of Turkish Endodontic Society

FROM THE CHAIRMAN


